CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 28, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 02561-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 4:57 PM

To: 'rlpretired@frontier.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Gulf Power Rate Increase docket number 160186

Good afternoon Mr. Pfau,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: rlpretired@frontier.com [mailto:ripretired@frontier.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 3:06 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Gulf Power Rate Increase docket number 160186

| am a retired senior citizen and | am against this proposed rate increase. My wife and | are living in a energy
efficient house with no heat or air running right now and my electric bill is averaging $145 a month. | am
beginning to think that there is something wrong with my meter. This increase would add around $15 a month
to my bill and we are on a fixed income.

Ralph Pfau

5386 Longhorn Trl

Gulf Breeze Fl.
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